
A Love Letter to Dundee: Joseph
McKenzie Photographs 1964-1987

Residents will be aware that I have in the past posted some of the fantastic
historic Dundee West End photographs of the late Joseph McKenzie on my West
End Facebook page.

A fabulous exhibition of Joseph McKenzie’s photography opens today at McManus
Galleries and runs until October 2021.

F u r t h e r  d e t a i l s  a r e  a v a i l a b l e  a t
www.mcmanus.co.uk/exhibitions/a-love-letter-to-dundee  

Minister welcomes resumption of jury
trials

Justice Minister Naomi Long today confirmed jury trials have recommenced in
Northern Ireland for the first time since lockdown.
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Resurfacing scheme for Main Street,
Donaghcloney to commence

A £230,000 carriageway and footway resurfacing scheme on Main Street,
Donaghcloney is due to commence on Monday 7 September 2020. The improvement
work will extend a distance of approximately 950 metres from its junction
with Hall Road to its junction with Donaghcloney Road. The scheme includes
resurfacing of the carriageway and footways and upgrading of road drainage.
The newly resurfaced footway will enhance provision for pedestrians.

Road improvement scheme for A1
Laganbank Road, Lisburn

A £146,000 resurfacing scheme on the A1 Laganbank Road, Lisburn will commence
on 31 August 2020. The scheme, which will also refresh the advanced stop
lines for cyclists, stretches from Queen’s Road to Hillsborough Road, and
will deliver significant benefits for all road users.

Minister Ní Chuilín announces
extension of legislation to protect
renters

Communities Minister Carál Ní Chuilín is extending legislation to protect
private renters from eviction during the pandemic, to 31 March 2021.
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